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36/1/4/1/201700324
NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION 2908

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 15 SEPTEMBER 2017
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 33-2017)

2908.	Mr J H Steenhuisen (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

(1)	What progress has been made in respect of CAS 567/03/2017 opened at Midrand since his reply to question 1952 on 5 September 2017;

(2)	whether any of the computers stolen from the offices of the Office of the Chief Justice on 18 March 2017 have now been recovered; if so, what are the relevant details;

(3)	what has happened in the matter of the arrested suspect since it was remanded to 17 July 2017;

(4)	whether, with reference to his specified reply, any further investigation is being undertaken into the matter by any units in the SA Police Service; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?		
NW3215E

REPLY:

(1) The case docket, Midrand CAS 567/03/2017, is currently with Advocate Broodryk, at the office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (DPP), in Gauteng.
(2) None of the stolen computers have been recovered as of yet.
(3) The matter is still under investigation. The accused has been released on bail of R5000,00 and the case has been remanded to 17 October 2017.
(4) The matter is being investigated by the Gauteng Provincial Investigation Unit.
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